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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

vsalc@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Vanessa Salcedo 
<vsalc@everyactioncustom.com> 
Friday, October 2, 2020 9:46 AM 
Consumer Contact 
Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to 
hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough 
decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the 
needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is 
inhumane and unfair! 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 
power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 
move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 
susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 
forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 
can't thrive without it. 

Sincerely, 
Vanessa Salcedo 
3123 Plaza St Miami, FL 33133-4316 
vsalc@hotmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

carson@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Carson Mitchell 
< carson@everyactioncustom.com > 
Friday, October 2, 2020 8:24 AM 
Consumer Contact 
Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

We can't pretend that COVID-19 isn't real or that the impacts are minimal. People are suffering, and their leaders have 
left them in the dark. 

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to 
hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough 
decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the 
needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is 
inhumane and unfair! 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 
power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 
move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 
susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 
forgiveness and formally suipend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 
can't thrive without it. 

Sincerely, 
Carson Mitchell 
2315 Atapha Nene Tallahassee, FL 32301-5857 carson@fcvoters.org 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

espejo.g@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Giovana Espejo 
< espejo.g@everyactioncustom.com > 
Friday, October 2, 2020 7:00 AM 
Consumer Contact 
Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to 
hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough 
decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the 
needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is 
inhumane and unfair! 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 
power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 
move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 
susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 
forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 
can't thrive without it. 

Sincerely, 
Giovana Espejo 
3046 Center St Miami, FL 33133-8603 
espejo.g@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

francham62@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Francoise Cham <francham62 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Friday, October 2, 2020 12:49 AM 
Consumer Contact 
Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to 
hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough 
decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the 
needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is 
inhumane and unfair! 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 
power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 
move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 
susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 
forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 
can't thrive without it. 

Sincerely, 
Francoise Cham 
2620 SW 123rd Ct Miami 33175 Miami, FL 33175-2209 francham62@yahoo.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

awegm002@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Angelica Wegman <awegm002 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Thursday, October 1, 2020 11 :22 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to 
hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough 
decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the 
needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is 
inhumane and unfair! 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 
power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 
move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 
susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 
forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 
can't thrive without it. 

Sincerely, 
Angelica Wegman 
18660 Miami Blvd Fort Myers, FL 33967-3509 awegm002@fiu.edu 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

yesenia@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Yesenia Berrios 
<yesenia@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, October 1, 2020 10:32 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to 
hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough 
decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the 
needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is 
inhumane and unfair! 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 
power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 
move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 
susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 
forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 
can't thrive without it. 

Sincerely, 
Yesenia Berrios 

I 

9380 W Flagler St Miami, FL 33174-3436 
yesenia@myxxfly.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

nicolas.arce001@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nicolas Arce < nicolas.arce001 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Thursday, October 1, 2020 10:17 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to 
hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough 
decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the 
needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is 
inhumane and unfair! 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 
power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 
move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 
susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 
forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 
can't thrive without it. 

Sincerely, 
Nicolas Arce 
3840 NW 57th Pl Virginia Gardens, FL 33166-5709 nico1as.arce00l@mymdc.net 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

silver1diva10@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michaelle Bastien <silver1diva10 
@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, October 1, 2020 9:35 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to 
hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough 
decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the 
needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is 
inhumane and unfair! 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 
power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 
move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 
susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 
forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 
can't thrive without it. 

Sincerely, 
Michaelle Bastien 
960 NW 100th St Miami, FL 33150-1535 
silver1diva10@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

leslinemckenzie@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lesline McKenzie 
< leslinemckenzie@everyactioncustom.com > 
Thursday, October 1, 2020 9:29 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to 
hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough 
decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the 
needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is 
inhumane and unfair! 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 
power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 
move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 
susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 
forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 
can't thrive without it. 

Sincerely, 
Lesline McKenzie 
150 SE 3rd Ave Miami, FL 33131-2008 
leslinemckenzie@hotmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

aurelieecolon@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Aurelie Colon 
< au rel ieecolon@everyactioncustom.com > 
Thursday, October 1, 2020 9:29 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to 
hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough 
decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the 
needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is 
inhumane and unfair! 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 
power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 
move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 
susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 
forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 
can't thrive without it. 

Sincerely, 
Aurelie Colon 
20110 NW 10th St Pembroke Pines, FL 33029-3430 aurelieecolon@gmail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

tasaul@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Reverend Toni Saul 
<tasaul@everyactioncustom.com> 
Thursday, October 1, 2020 9:00 PM 
Consumer Contact 
Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

I am writing you this letter in concern for the economy, my family, and my home. I have a concern that I need you to 
hear from an average person trying to make it through these hard times. 

The COVID-19 pandemic has impacted our lives in several ways. Many Floridians have been forced to make tough 
decisions including whether to pay for utilities, rent, or food. Now, Florida Power & Light (FPL) has decided to put the 
needs of our community on the back burner and move forward with the disconnection of power services. This is 
inhumane and unfair! 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light (FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 
power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 
move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 
susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 
forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 
can't thrive without it. 

Sincerely, 
Reverend Toni Saul 
300 Sunrise Dr Apt 2B Key Biscayne, FL 33149-2100 tasaul@ymail.com 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

sanchez_kevin10@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kevin Sanchez 

< sanchez_kevin 1 O@everyactioncustom.com > 

Thursday, October 1, 2020 7:44 PM 

Consumer Contact 

Residents of South Florida Can't Survive Without Power! 

Dear The Public Service Commissioners, 

I am writing this letter in behalf of my community. Though I have been lucky to keep my family economically stable, 

many have not. The inability to pay FPL should not leave family without power specially now when kids are taking 

classes ONLINE. How will kids from low income families receive classes? We are going through a global pandemic and 

we expect our leaders to understand that. Put yourselves in the position of others. Imagine your kids not being able 

receive online classes. FPL will be fine because they do not need money. However, many members of our community 

will not be fine. 

We're urging you to do something about it, and demand Florida Power and Light {FP&L) to halt any disconnection of 

power services scheduled to take place. As the pandemic continues to impact communities in Florida, the decision to 

move forward with disconnections will add more distress to Miami's working-class communities that are already 

susceptible to the health and economic impacts of COVID-19. 

We're asking that you urge FP&L to stop disconnections, provide legitimate relief to South Florida residents including bill 

forgiveness and formally suspend shut-offs through the end of 2021. We need power, and our families and communities 

can't thrive without it. 

Sincerely, 
Kevin Sanchez 

14 Veragua Ave Coral Gables, FL 33134-1851 sanchez_kevin10@icloud.com 
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